
Canadian Parents for French 

cpf.ca 

Canadian Parents for French furthers bilingualism by promoting and 
creating opportunities for youth to learn and use French. 

Tuesday, Oct 18 2016 

7:30 PM École Good Shepherd Library 

 Come on out parents with kids in French programs 
! Only 3 meetings per year ! 1.5 hours each. 

  

Items of discussion: 

Treasurer and Secretary 

AGM 

        Creation of Regional Chapter which would include High River 

Activities to support our students and our schools. 

Contact: Sharon Lonsberry -okotokscpf@outlook.com 

 


